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I am writing today in support of ODDS POP 132. As we have seen during the course 

of the "Road Shows," DSP's and those advocating for DSP wages and POP 132 

have been showing up to make their voices heard. Let's invest in this critical 

workforce, and show our support for hard working, dedicated DSP's, and folks who 

receive I/DD services.  


